RESOLUTION NO. 17-24

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE PALMDALE WATER DISTRICT RECOGNIZING ALL FEDERALLY APPROVED HERITAGE MONTHS ANNUALLY BEGINNING JANUARY 1, 2018

WHEREAS, many cities celebrate residents' cultural heritage during federally approved heritage months;

WHEREAS, Palmdale Water District is pleased to celebrate all heritages whose contributions to our country, state, city and District are invaluable and truly appreciated.

WHEREAS, Palmdale Water District recognizes its Board of Directors members and staff who are of all ethnicities.

WHEREAS, Palmdale Water District appreciates its customers who are of all ethnicities and share in their celebration months.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that Palmdale Water District supports and recognizes all federally approved heritage months annually beginning January 1, 2018.

PASSED AND ADOPTED at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Palmdale Water District held on September 27, 2017.

Robert Alvarado, President

ATTEST:

Joe Estes, Secretary

APPROVED AS TO FORM:

Aleshire & Wynder, LLP, General Counsel